Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region

COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

————
f,

July 11, 2023

MR. FREDDERICK V. URBANO
Brgy. Tayamaan, Mamburao
Occidental Mindoro, 5106

Dear Mr. Urbano

This refers to your letter requesting this office a permission to cut Gmelina Trees at your Private Tree
Plantation with CTPO No. 2023-024 embraced by Title Number Transfer Certificate of Title No.
062-2021000188 located at Brgy. Tayamaan, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro.

Please be informed that based on the inspection and inventory conducted by the personnel of this
office there are harvestable one hundred four (134) Gmelina trees planted within your Private Tree
Plantation with a net harvestable volume of 20.125 after deducting the 30% allowance for internal
defects and harvesting inefficiency as shown in the table below:

SPECIES NO. OF TREES GROSS VOLUME | NET VOLUME
INVENTORIED (cu.m) (cu.m)
Gmelina 134 28.75 20.125

In connection to this, your request is hereby granted and you may now proceed the cutting operation
as per Certification of Forester April D. Amores and Mercy A. Fianza dated July 11, 2023. However,
prior to any cutting activities within the aforesaid plantation you must inform the office thru writing
at least Three (3) days for monitoring purposes. Also, if you intent to transport the said forest products
you must inform the office for proper scaling and preparation of transport permit.

Please be guided accordingly.

Very Truly yours,

-
FOR. AN A. SANTOS, MPA
CENR Officer

National Road, Brgy. Sto. Nifio, Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro
E-mail: cenrosablayan@denr.gov.ph




